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Mr. Tom Williams

Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.

Tallghassee, Florida 32399-0850

Re: Uni-Tel - United Technological Systems, Inc.

G91543 - TL
Dear Mr. Williams:

Pursuant to our conversation regarding the issue that United Technological Systems, Inc. has not

applied for a assumed name for “Uni-Tel” with the State of Florida they have elected to withdraw
the name “Uni-Tel” from its application at this time.

Thank you for all your assistance concerning this issue and if you have any questions please
contact the undersigned.
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(817) 329-7424 telephone (817) 421-4789 facsimile 03535 HAR208
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